Nancy Bailey

Proposed AZPDES permit No AZ0026387 for January Mine Hermosa Project is not in the best
interest of citizens of the world the only gains go to greedy uncaring people.

Arizona does not need another mine with its filthy wrack and dirty by products.

Lowering our water table for more greedy companies is not what citizens of Arizona want.
Please do not let this happen!

Nancy Bailey



